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Please capture against 16/01589/F

From: Michael Zuliani 
Sent: 11 November 2016 10:17
To: Bob Neville
Subject: S/2016/2666/FUL Cotefield House Banbury

Bob,

Response to Planning Consultation as per our discussion yesterday afternoon.

Mike.

S/2016/2666/FUL

1. Access for the fire authority: Access track to units needs to reflect min requirements relating to Approved Document B, B5 in terms of its minimum required carrying capacity, minimum width, height clearance and minimum turning circle for the fire fighting appliance.

2. Obviously minimum standards of sound insulation will be required to the party walls.

3.All bedrooms are indicated as inner rooms hence must have appropriate escape windows in terms of clear escape aperture and maximum height to cill (which shouldn't exceed 1100mm) on the drawing theses dimensions scale in excess of 1200mm which is unsatisfactory.

4.The units will have to have windows and doors which comply with the new Part Q to the Building Regulations in terms of security.

5. Thermal upgrade will be required to all elements (incl. windows) to meet current standards (unless it can be demonstrated that said existing elements meet the threshold values given within Part L to the Building Regulations.

6. No information relating to heating have been provided (i.e. flue termination etc) 

7. Re septic tank, will require justification that the existing re sited tank will have sufficient capacity to cope with the volume produced by 4 dwellings (incl. adequate percolation/land drainage). Also tank should be sited a minimum of 7m away from any dwelling.

8. The works constitute a material change of use for Building Regulation purposes hence all thermal elements (including windows) will have to be upgraded in accordance with Part L of the Building Regs.

9. As a ‘change of use’ the windows and doors will have to reflect the requirements of the new Part Q (Security) in their design. 

Michael Zuliani MSc(Dist) BSc MRICS MIFireE MBEng NRAC (Consultant) FinstLM 
Principal Building Control Surveyor 
Cherwell and South Northamptonshire Building Control Service. 
Extension: 1835 
Direct Tel:  01295 221835 
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